The Graduate and Professional Student Association (GPSA) exists to provide
support and informational services that will benefit all graduate or professional
students and improve their experience at ETSU.

Through GPSA, student members have the opportunity to:
+ Apply for travel funds to attend and present at conferences
+ Become involved in institutional governance and development
+ Participate in student-sponsored activities
+ And maximize their potential as students, educators,
and researchers

To learn more about membership in GPSA and the
benefits it brings, contact GPSA at gpsa@etsu.edu!
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